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SGX-ST Release

APTT TO ANNOUNCE ITS RESULTS FOR THE QUARTER AND HALF-YEAR ENDED
30 JUNE 2023 AND DISTRIBUTION FOR THE HALF-YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2023

Singapore — 21 July 2023

APTT Management Pte. Limited (the “Trustee-Manager”), as Trustee-Manager of Asian
Pay Television Trust (“APTT"), today notes that APTT will announce its results for the
quarter and half-year ended 30 June 2023, as well as the distribution for the half-year ended
30 June 2023, after the end of market trading on Monday, 14 August 2023.

Information about the announcement will be available on the website of the SGX-ST at the
URL https://www.sgx.com/securities/company-announcements and APTT’s corporate
website at the URL https://investor.aptt.sg/newsroom.html/year/2023 on the date of the
announcement.

The Trustee-Manager will host a virtual briefing for analysts and investors to discuss the
results on Tuesday, 15 August 2023 at 8:00 a.m. Singapore time. Those wishing to
participate in the briefing should request the access details at the URL
https://www.aptt.sg/contact-us.html.

You may subscribe to receive APTT’s SGX releases electronically by visiting the APTT
website at the URL https://investor.aptt.sg/email_alerts.html.

ABOUT APTT

APTT is the first listed business trust in Asia focused on pay-TV and broadband businesses.
APTT has an investment mandate to acquire controlling interests in and to own, operate
and maintain mature, cash generative pay-TV and broadband businesses in Taiwan, Hong
Kong, Japan and Singapore. APTT is managed by its Trustee-Manager, APTT
Management Pte. Limited. The Trustee-Manager has the dual responsibility of safeguarding
the interests of Unitholders and managing the business conducted by APTT. The Trustee-
Manager manages APTT’s business with an objective of providing Unitholders with stable
and sustainable distributions.

For further information, please contact:

Brian McKinley

Chief Executive Officer
Tel: +65 6011 5829
Email:  contact@aptt.sg

Restrictions apply in relation to PRC Nationals holding APTT units. Please refer to the APTT website (www.aptt.sg) and the APTT
Prospectus dated 16 May 2013 for further information.



